

Dear Parents,

What a glorious week we have enjoyed this week. A highlight of mine was certainly seeing the children enjoying their playtimes in the glorious sunshine. I am always reminded how lucky we are to have the grounds we have and am so pleased that OPAL encourages us to use it fully. Just look at the fun children were having in the woods this week!













Year 6 also enjoyed a day out to York this week, visiting the Jorvik Museum and Dig. I am told they were wonderful ambassadors for the school and thoroughly enjoyed the day. Well done children.





Harvest

Don't forget it is our annual Harvest Festival on Wednesday next week when we will be welcoming the Reverend Ben Shires from St Peter's Church Greenhill and Jackie from Grace Food Bank Lowedges to receive your generous donations of food. Thank you to everyone who has made a donation so far – it will make such a difference to our local community. Donations are still accepted via the school office. Grace Foodbank are most in need of:

- Tinned pasta
- Breakfast Cereal
- Tinned fruit
- Microwave Rice

- Tinned vegetables
- Soup
- Shampoo
- Laundry Powder/capsules

Cross Country

A new cross county season is upon us and it would be wonderful to see lots of children in Years 3 to 6 taking part. We have a faithful band of parents who kindly lead this group – please see the attachment for more information.











Helmets

We are soon to introduce scooters as part of our play offer – we can't wait! If your child uses a helmet at home please support them in learning how to secure and adjust it independently. We will also be covering this in a forthcoming play assembly.

In addition, Foundation Stage are in need of donations of outgrown bike helmets for use with their balance bikes. If you have anything suitable aimed at ages 3-6 please donate them via the school office. Thank you.

New squads

Congratulations to all the players who have been selected for our Year 5 and 6 football and tag rugby teams. It was great to recognise your selection in this morning's Celebration Assembly and we look forward to hearing news of your achievements. Good luck!



















Parent Consultations

Our parent consultation appointments will take place on Weds 15th Oct 3.30-7.10pm and Thurs 16th October 3.30-5.30pm. You will be able to book a 10 minute slot to speak with your child's teacher and appointments will take place in classrooms.

We will be using the Arbor online appointment system to book slots, which allows you to choose your appointment time. For anyone who has not yet set up an Arbor account, we will send out a reminder email with joining instructions on Monday.

Bookings will be going live on Wednesday 1st October at 6pm.

Please note, you do not need to book an appointment if either of the following apply to you:

- You have an SEN review meeting booked in
- You have a Pupil Premium extended meeting booked in

Unfortunately, due to time constraints, we are only able to offer one appointment per child. As such, we would ask that parents who are separated try and attend the same appointment. If there are exceptional circumstances preventing this, please email the office using enquiries@bradway.sheffield.sch.uk.

I hope you and your family have a lovely weekend.

Mr Chris Thomas

Headteacher











| | Autumn Term 1 |
|---|---|
| Monday 22 nd Sep – 1 st October | Harvest Festival Donations |
| FS2 Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 | Please bring any donations to the school office. Tinned pasta, breakfast cereal, tinned fruit, microwave rice, tinned vegetables, soup, shampoo, laundry capsules are especially welcomed, for our harvest assemblies on Weds 1 st October. Thank you |
| Monday 29 th September 3.30pm Y1 Parents invited | Phonics information meeting for Y1 parents Y1GL classroom |
| Thursday 2 nd October FS2 Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 | School Census Day We encourage as many children as possible to have a school dinner on census day by having a special menu. |
| Friday 10 th October FS2 Y1 Y2 | FS2, Y1 & Y2 Trip to Music in the Round at the Crucible FS2, Y1 and Y2 pupils will be attending the Music in the Round Concert 'The Storm Whale' at Sheffield Crucible. Normal school times apply, we will have lunch when we arrive back at school after the show. |
| Wednesday 15 th October 3.30 - 7.10pm Thursday 16 th October 3.30 - 5.30pm FS2 Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 Parents invited | Parent consultations In person parent consultations will take place at school. Bookings will be made through the Arbor Parent App. We will email when we are ready to start taking bookings. |
| Thursday 16 th October | Y3 Trip to Manor Lodge Y3 will be going on a trip to Manor Lodge as part of their history learning journey. Normal school times apply, packed lunches will be required. |
| Friday 17 th October | Y6 Macbeth Performance The Young Shakespeare Company will be coming in to school for a Macbeth workshop with our Y6 students, details to follow |
| Monday 20 th October | Y4 Roman Day In school Roman day, details to follow |
| Thursday 23 rd October Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 | FOBPS Halloween Disco Details to follow |
| Thursday 23 rd October FS2 Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 | Last day of term |
| Friday 24 th October FS2 Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 | INSET Day – School closed |











You can subscribe to this calendar by scanning the QR code or following the link below.

 $\frac{https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/9384f6de7e134aaf82646177c14}{dca64@bradway.sheffield.sch.uk/f34671bf4a8844b9aeb7598cf7f8c48e164552}{77492257569709/calendar.ics}$









